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January 24, 2011 
 
Hon. Bill Rosendahl 
Councilman CD 11 
City Hall 
200 N. Spring Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
Councilman.Rosendahl@lacity.org  
 
Allen Bell 
Los Angeles City Planning Department 
City Hall 
200 N. Spring Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
Allen.Bell@lacity.org  
 
Claire Botwin 
LA City Planning Department 
200 N. Spring Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
Claire.Botwin@lacity.org  
 
 
RE:  The Last Mile-South Bay Bicycle Path Plan Extension from 

Washington Boulevard to Jetty 
 
Dear Councilman Rosendahl, Mr.  Bell., Ms. Botwin:    
 
On 1.18.2011, The Venice Neighborhood Council, unanimously voted  
To approve the following: 
 
Motion:  The VNC shall endorse and request that the Los Angeles Planning 

Department and Councilman Bill Rosendahl  amend the LA City 
Bicycle Master Plan to include the extension of the Class 1 South 
Bay Bicycle Path from Washington Boulevard to the North Jetty of 
the harbor in Marina del Rey. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Linda Lucks 
President  
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